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SCHOOL

LEARN TO GROW

30/01/23
Good Evening,

We have just heard from the Ministry of Education that all schools in the Auckland area are to
remain closed until the 7th February following advice from NEMA (National Emergency
Management Agency).

“The Secretary for Education has directed that schools, Kura, early learning services and
Tertiary institutions in the Auckland region (Wellsford to Pukekohe) must close for
physical attendance and instruction until 7th Feb.”

This means Greenhithe School will now open for 2023 on Tuesday 7th February with normal
class instruction. Unfortunately this also means the cancellation of the Meet the Teacher
interviews scheduled for tomorrow.

Please stay safe and we look forward to welcoming you and your children back on the 7th of
February.
Nga mihi

Stephen Grady
Principal
Greenhithe School



